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SENT VIA EMAIL 
September 6, 2023 

Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) 
200 University Ave., Suite 801 
Toronto, Ontario 
M5H 3C6 
 

Dear AMO: 

RE: Correspondence received from the Township of Cramahe, 
dated June 29, 2023, re: Amendments to the Highway 
Traffic Act Our File: T02 

Works Committee, at its meeting held on September 6, 2023, adopted the 
following resolution: 

“That the correspondence received from the Township of Cramahe, 
dated June 29, 2023, regarding amendments to the Highway Traffic Act 
be referred to Council without a recommendation”. 

Please find attached the resolution from the Township of Cramahe for 
your information. 

S. Ciani 

S. Ciani, 
Committee Clerk 

sc/ 

c: Hon. Caroline Mulroney, Minister of Transportation and Francophone 
Affairs 

 Hon. Steve Clark, Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing 
 Patrice Barnes, MPP, Ajax 
 Todd McCarthy, MPP, Durham 
 Laurie Scott, MPP, Haliburton/Kawartha Lakes/Brock 
 David Piccini, MPP, Northumberland/Peterborough South 
 Jennifer French, MPP, Oshawa 
 Peter Bethlenfalvy, MPP, Pickering/Uxbridge 
 Lorne Corne, MPP, Whitby 
 All Ontario Municipalities 
 R. Jagannathan, Acting Commissioner of Works 
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